MEMORANDUM

TO: Ron Belmont, Supervisor - Mayor and Town Board Members
FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation
DATE: May 25, 2017

SUBJECT: Brentwood Field Renovation

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to

pay Joseph Bulfamante & Sons, Inc. Landscaping Company in the amount of $16,000.00

for the field performed at the Brentwood Baseball Field. Funds via collected donations to come from
Account #096-7020-100-7024



